

Special Called Board Meeting January 30, 2013 2:45 p.m.



OPEN SESSION

A Special Called Telephonic meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Charleston County School District was held on Wednesday, January 30, 2013, in the Board Room at 75 Calhoun Street with the following members of the Board present: Mrs. Cindy Bohn Coats – Chair, Mr. Craig Ascue - Vice Chair, Rev. Chris Collins, Mr. Tom Ducker, Mr. Todd Garrett, Michael Miller, and Mrs. Elizabeth Mr. Moffly, Dr. Nancy J. McGinley, Superintendent and Executive Secretary. Mr. John Barter and Mr. Chris Fraser did not participate. Staff members Mr. John Emerson, Mr. Bill Lewis, Mr. Michael Bobby and Mrs. Erica Taylor also in participated.

News media was noticed and in attendance.

At 2:48 p.m., Mrs. Coats called the meeting to order. By consensus, the Board agreed to go in Executive Session to discuss the single agenda item listed below. The vote was unanimous.

. EXECUTIVE SESSION

1.1: Legal Matter

The Board will discuss a safety and legal issues associated with the potential school bus driver strike.

OPEN SESSION RECONVENED

The Board reconvened in Open Session at 4:01 p.m. with five of the seven members. Mr. Ascue and Mr. Garrett were hung up before the board reconvened in Open Session.

Mrs. Coats announced that the board received information on the district proposed plan and thoughts about a possible bus strike by Durham.

Since there was no further business to come before the board, Mrs. Moffly moved, seconded by Rev. Collins to adjourn the meeting. The motion was approved by consensus.